
 

June 2023 

Dear Third Grader, 

     We are so excited for next year and look forward to starting a new school year in 
September. We included a list of supplies that will help you have a smooth and organized start 
to 3rd grade!  Enjoy your summer, but don’t forget to read, write and practice your math facts! 

                                                                                                                         Sincerely, 

    Mrs. Beesmer 

Mrs. Norris 

                                                                                                                         Ms. Polacco 

SUPPLY LIST 

• sturdy plastic folder to take home mail and homework 
• pack of pencils 
• pencil sharpener 
• pencil box 
• 24 pack Crayola crayons  
• 1-2 glue sticks 
• Scissors 
• Headphones (NOT Bluetooth / wireless) 
• 1-2 yellow highlighters 
• 1-2 red pens 
• 2 black Sharpies (fine point) 
• 1-2 black dry erase markers (fine tip) 
• tissues 
• Lysol (or generic) wipes 

If your parents have any questions we can be contacted through our emails.  Have a nice summer!! 

jbeesmer1@kingstoncityschools.org 

cnorris@kingstoncityschools.org 

tpolacco@kingstoncityschools.org  

  

mailto:jbeesmer1@kingstoncityschools.org
mailto:cnorris@kingstoncityschools.org
mailto:tpolacco@kingstoncityschools.org

